
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
July 1, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Holland Hall Parents: 
 
We are required by law to inform you of the following notice: 
 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has required that all 
public and private schools inspect all school buildings for the 
presence of asbestos, and further to develop a management plan 
which identifies, defines procedures for managing, and schedules 
reinspection of all asbestos present in the school. 

 
The management plan may be reviewed at your child’s school 
during normal working hours. 

 
All previous asbestos inspections have found Holland Hall to be safe and in compliance 
with all local, state and federal laws and regulations.  For further information, please contact 
the Facilities Office at (918) 481-1111, ext. 8197.   
 

Sincerely, 
  

   
J.P. Culley 
Head of School 


